PUD2015-0441
ATTACHMENT

2015 March 31 Letter from BHE Canada/AltaLink

CANADA

" A BERKSHIRE HATHAWAY ENERGY COMPANY

2611 3 Avenue SE, Calgary, Alberta, T2A 7W7

March 31, 2015

City of Calgary
Planning Department

Attention: Mr. Kevin Froese
Corporate Planning & Applications Group

Dear Sir:
Re:  Altalink Lands - 50" Avenue S.W.

Further to our previous conversations, this is to confirm that AltaLink is not in a position to proceed with
development plans for our lands on 50" Avenue S.W. at this time. We will re-evaluate the possibility of future
development in late 2015 or early 2016.

Yours truly,

Stephen E. Hodgkinson
VP, Corporate Development & Business Partnerships
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